
 

OREGON CUSD 220 STUDENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT 
 
The Oregon CUSD 220 Student Services Department will address the needs of all students 
regarding academics, social-emotional wellness, and career and postsecondary planning. 

 
     Oregon Elementary School, Pre- K, – 3 Counselor: Krystal Stewart  
     Oregon Elementary School, 3 - 6 Social Worker: Josep Montanola 
     David L. Rahn, 7-8 Counselor: Joanna Cermak 
     Oregon High School, 9-12 Counselors: Shannon Cremeens and Jim Turffs  

 

August 2020 Monthly Report  

Oregon Elementary School  

● During the month of August, Mrs. Stewart facilitated 34 classroom lessons with grades Pre-K thru 2nd. The topics included masks 

and germs. We discussed why we wear masks as well as how we wear them appropriately. She also created Google Classrooms for 

each of her classes and all of the lessons and books have been uploaded to the classroom for our remote learners. Mrs. Stewart also 

met with 8 students individually. Mrs. Stewart also helped with welcoming the new Kindergarten and Pre-School students into the 

building as well as welcoming all of our students and staff back. Mrs. Stewart attended the online CPI refresher, student services 

meetings, and staff meetings in both July and August.  

● Mr. Montanola met with 38 students several times for individual counseling. He ran seven philosophical discussions and one peer conflict group. 
He also taught 28 SEL/ teaching thinking, decision making and problem solving. In addition, he provided 36 individualized student work 
classroom interventions, and contacted 4 parents via phone call. Out of 105 remote learners, he worked with 50 for SEL. He shared animation 
videos having to do with diversity, discrimination among other related subjects. Furthermore, he is working with Mrs. Gadow, Mrs. Tomlinson, 
Mrs. Ramirez and Mr. Mendoza to create a group of staff members to address diversity in the school.  

 

 



 

David L. Rahn Junior High School 

 

● DLR welcomed 7 new students in August. New family orientation with a tour of DLR was held on August 4th. 

● DLR student schedules were redone to place students into learning pods and DLR master schedule was rebuilt. 

● Remote and in person meetings in August included: scheduling, department, 504 meetings, and parent meetings. 

Oregon High Schoo​l  
 

● The Counseling Department met with students regarding schedule changes and adjustments. 

● The Counseling Department registered five new students and two exchange students for OHS this August. 

● Mr. Turffs hosted dual credit registration days for students enrolled in college classes at OHS. 

● Counselors began planning for the September 23rd Senior SAT testing day, a make-up date for this class from the typical junior SAT 

requirement that was postponed in April.  

 

District Student Services 

 

● The District Student Services Team met in July and August to plan a Quarter 1 Needs Assessment for all OCUSD students regarding 

hardships faced since March and current feelings about school to identify needs. 

● The District Student Services Team will be working with teachers to either present or integrated SEL priority standards as defined by 

ISBE this August.  

 

 

 


